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Closure of Gateshead High Street West
from 29 August

From Tuesday 29 August until Tuesday 5 September, Gateshead High Street
West will be closed in both directions.

Services 1, 1A, 27, 56, 57, 58, Q1 and Q2 will divert via West Street and High
Street West, serving stops at Gateshead Civic Centre and The Gloucester.

Services will be unable to serve any stops on Jackson Street and Gateshead
High Street, so customers should use stops on High West Street or Gateshead
Interchange.
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